
 

 

     

 

 

 

 
 

November 13, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As referenced during a communication issued to members of Council on Nov.1st, I am now required – under 

new provincial legislation - to select Chairs and Vice-Chairs of Council’s four standing Committees. As such, a 

slight change to our typical Committee process is required. 

 

I thank each of you for submitting your Committee preferences to Clerks, and based on those preferences, I am 

appointing the following Council members as Standing Committee Chairs: 

 

Civic Works Committee: Councillor Anna Hopkins 

Community and Protective Services Committee: Councillor Elizabeth Peloza 

Corporate Services Committee: Councillor Hadleigh McAlister 

Planning and Environment Committee: Councillor Steve Lehman 

 

During the November 21st meeting of SPPC, we will proceed as we have previously in voting for the remaining 

standing Committee appointments. After the Committees are constituted, as previously indicated, I will take 

advice from the Chairs on Vice-Chair appointments.  

 

Those decisions will take effect in time for Dec. 1st.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Josh Morgan 

Mayor, City of London 


